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From: Aigner Cleveland

Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 3:05 PM

To: Candice Thompson

Subject: FW: Please submit for Dec 23, 2020 City Council Meeting

From: adriene webster <learneradriene@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 10:31 PM

To: Aigner Cleveland <acleveland @chestercity.com>

Cc: Adriene Webster <learneradriene@gmail.com>

Subject: Please submit for Dec 23, 2020 City Council Meeting

Hello,

My name is Adriene Webster. Ilive at 2407 Chestnut Street, Chester PA 19013. Telephone number
I am writing in reference to the property located at 2405 Chestnut Street.

I did hear at the previous City Council Meeting, that the property located at 2405 Chestnut Street has been put
on the demolition list with the County. I want to extend my deepest gratitude to all the City Officials involved
in assisting my household and our community to remove this blighted property. Huge thanks to Mr. Michael
Gilante for filing paperwork to expeditiously move this process forward. Thank you, Mr. Walker, who came out
and posted the condemned sign on the property.

I reflect on the many positive words spoken at the swearing in ceremony January 6, 2020. From Councilman
William Morgan who wants to make sure we keep sailing the boat in the right direction to Councilwoman
Elizabeth Williams who lived in Chester all her life, worked hard and stated we are going up; as well as Mayor
Kirkland who acknowledged that he was blessed with the very best team of Elected Officials that anyone could
hope for. I find comfort in Mayor Kirkland’s sentiments that everyone is working on the behalf of each and
every citizen of the City of Chester. Team Work Makes the Dream Work - agree 100%. There is a
commitment to making Chester the best/#1 city, not just in the Commonwealth of PA, but throughout the US. I
will do all I can, as a Chester resident, to assist in these goals.

As my husband and I continue to endure raccoons getting into our property (front room ceiling - front bedroom
flooring and porch roof), we hired the Delaware County Animal control for trapping. Since November 4th, they
have trapped 13 raccoons. It’s $46.80 each time they remove a trapped raccoon and re-bait, in addition to
$159.99 for initial set-up. This is a financial hardship, but we have no other option. It’s unbearable to sleep at
night hearing constant rustling of raccoons in my bedroom floor, but I know my city officials are working hard
to eradicate this nuisance property. Is there any way to know when this property would be demolished. Is it 3
to 4 months from it being mentioned at the previous Council meeting or a later date?

Please forgive me for my eagerness if it seems excessive, we will continuing to be patient as you do all you can.
Thank you,

Adriene Webster
2407 Chestnut Street



Chester, PA 19013

Another raccoon trapped Tuesday (12/22/2020 at 10:17 am)
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